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Dr Sanjay Sharma
Friends of India Network




Dear Sanjay and the Friends of India


Thank You 
Your donation to the Family Violence Program was an incredible gift that will go a long way in assisting our program to support women and their families who are the victims of family violence.

The friendly rivalry on the back of a cricket match was a great multicultural event with a wonderful social outcome and community benefit.

Well done to all who were involved in this event and the other events that the Friends of India have been associated with in support of this year’s cause. 

Your generous donation of $9000 will be called on to address the immediate needs of someone who finds themselves in a family violence situation.

Our receipt for your donation is enclosed. 

Yours sincerely



Dale Fraser 
Chief Executive Officer 
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